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The Montgomery County Board of Elections conducts elections that allow our
registered voters to choose their elected representatives in local, State, and/or
Federal government. 

 

The 2024 Presidential General Election is fast approaching on Tuesday, November
5.   

 

Successful administration of elections requires a large number of employees and 
volunteers.  Therefore, we are asking our County employees to serve as Election 
Judges on Election Day (Tuesday, November 5) for the 2024 Presidential General 
Election. 

   

The Board especially needs individuals with bilingual language skills and recruits for 
a balance of political party affiliations at each polling place. 

 

To serve as an Election Judge, you must be a United States Citizen, a registered 
voter in Maryland, and you must pass an online quiz and attend an in-person 
training.   

  

A full day of service provides a minimum stipend of $250 per day and $50 for in-
person training. Election Judges who previously served (before the 2024 election 
cycle) as an election judge at the polling place during early voting or on election 
day, will receive a $100 bonus for each full day of service or a $50 bonus for each 
half day served during early voting and/or on election day.  

  

County employees are encouraged to serve as election judges. Employees must 
receive supervisory approval prior to serving.  Employees serving on Election 
Day, Tuesday, November 5, 2024, are eligible for administrative leave of up to a 
maximum of 8 hours.  Timecards should be recorded with the pay code – Admin 
Leave - Other and the reason code – ELECTION.    
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For more information visit the Montgomery County Board of Elections website at 
www.777vote.org and select the “Election Workers” link. To apply to be an election 
judge, please visit Getting Started.   

   
We encourage County employees to participate in this valuable opportunity to serve 
the voters of Montgomery County.  
 
 

For more helpful Cybersecurity Resources, visit:
https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/cybersecurity
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